
Dear Year 6 Parent/ Carer, 
  
I am writing to clarify that we are now in the position to send home our 1:1 devices today.  We can 

only apologise for the delay but we wanted to make sure all apps were updated and the children had 

everything they needed before sending these home.  Your child will come home with their iPad and 

charging cable this afternoon, Wednesday 17th January 2024. We have also gone over the 

expectations for the use of these iPads with the children today but these are provided below for you.  
  
As communicated yesterday, we have made contact with parents who are yet to return the consent 

form. If you are still yet to return this form please do log onto Parentpay to confirm this by clicking 

on ‘iPads’ and ticking the consent. 
 
We look forward to taking the journey with iPads all together. 
  
As always should you have any questions please contact your child’s class teacher.  
 

 

 

We thank you for your continued support, 
 

Miss Charlo琀琀e Baldwin  

Head of Year 6  

 

 

 


